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To whom it may concern;
I would like to voice to the opposition of allowing the use of drone aircraft over residence. Just as
there are regulations for fixed wing aircraft minimum altitude over populated areas, so should there
be for drone aircraft, with this addition. Because of their ability to hover over a location and the
their use as a platform for high definition surveillance, they should be banned from being able to
over public areas. Only in the instance of law inforcement    
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